
Donation Request for Children's Book 

Donations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Publisher's Name] 

[Publisher's Company] 

[Publisher's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Publisher's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position] at [Your 

Organization], an organization dedicated to promoting literacy and a love for reading among 

children in our community. 

We are reaching out to book publishers like you, who share our commitment to encouraging 

young readers, to request donations of children's books. Our goal is to provide age-appropriate 

literature that fosters a love of storytelling and enhances literacy skills among children, 

particularly those from underprivileged backgrounds. 

Your generous contributions will directly impact countless children's lives, providing them with 

valuable resources to develop their reading abilities. We are thankful for any support you can 

provide, whether that be new titles, classic favorites, or even special editions. 

In recognition of your generosity, we would be delighted to highlight your contributions on our 

social media platforms and any promotional materials associated with our literacy programs. 



Thank you for considering our request. We sincerely hope to partner with you in making a 

difference in the lives of our community's children. Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone 

Number] or [Your Email Address] to discuss how we can work together. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


